
   

 

March 3, 2023 

 

 

 

Parents and Guardians, 

Congratulations to the cast and crew of Mamma Mia for another first-class 

performance.  Thank you to Mrs. Prutz and the music department for their 

leadership and dedication to our student performers.   

 

Congratulations to Tim Walasik for qualifying for the 2023 Regional PMEA 

Orchestra.    

 

Congratulations to all the seniors who presented their senior projects and passed.  

  

On March 9, the high school will be conducting 11th grade physicals.  If you have 

any questions please contact Nurse Chiponis. 

 

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 

different events.  

The end of the 3rd nine weeks will be March 23.  If you have any questions or 

concerns please contact your child’s teacher or counselor.  

The next 2-hour early dismissal for professional development will be Friday, March 

31. 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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